FAASTeam presents:

Flying the OSH NOTAM to AirVenture

More that 15,000 pilots make the decision to fly in for
AirVenture at OSH every year. Jordan Ashley, an OSH
veteran will discuss this year’s FAA Notice for flying to
AirVenture as well as providing tips and
recommended “best practices” for safely flying
various aircraft types into Wittman Regional Airport.

Prior to attending any safety seminar please
review and abide by current CDC, State and Local
health guidelines.

Main hangar of the Wings Over the Rockies - Exploration of Flight.
The hangar is located just off Peoria Street and East County Line
Road.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager

Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a prize. Go to
https://www.wingsindustry.com/WINGS-Sweepstakes for more info. Join us
on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GA Safety/

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.faasafety.gov!
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The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all
participants. If you need alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as
soon as possible with the person in the “Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two
weeks is usually required to arrange services.



